
 

 

Newsletter 

March 2024 

 

You are cordially invited to attend the grand opening of our annual exhibition, 

which will take place Friday March 15th at 10:00 at the Jerusalem Theater. 

 

Thanks to all participants in the exhibition.  

This year our members will do the judging of the works. 

Any member who visits the exhibition will have the right to judge the exhibits. 

Participants in the exhibition cannot vote for her own work. 

Voting will begin at the opening, each member participating at the opening will 

receive a ballot where she will rate first, second and third place, based on given 

criteria. You will also choose a favorite exhibit that deserves recognition. 

If you will not attend the opening but will visit the exhibition, you may still be able 

to vote by calling a board member or sending us a whatsup with your choice. 

Members can vote until – March -31 - 2024. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Here is an example of the voting sheet: 

Name: ______________ 

Criteria for judging:  

 connection to the subject   

 techniques that were used,  

 quality of work,  
 Color and composition. 

 

First Place: ____________ 

Second Place: _____________ 

Third Place: _____________ 

Special recognition: ______________ 

 

Activities: 

 

Date weekday Activity Place 

15/3/24 Friday Opening ceremony  Jerusalem 
Theater 
 

30/4/24 Tuesday Exhibition closing Jerusalem 
Theater 
 

13-14/4/24 Saturday - Sunday Global Sampler  
Platter  

Sign up on the 
website 

5/24 (exact date 
will be announced) 

 Exhibition opening Heichal Ha’ 
Tarbut Petah 
Tkvah 

30/5/24 Thurday Exhibition closing Heichal Ha’ 
Tarbut Petah 
Tkvah 

9/5/24 
 

 Tiyul Information 
coming 

 



 

 

Membership 

2024 membership, 300NIS can be paid on our website at www.israelquilt.org.il. 

You can pay: 

- On the website by credit card or bit. 

- Bank transfer to Bank Hapoalim (12) Branch Mevassert (448) Account 245884 

Please pay your dues so as not to be removed from the Association’s Whatsup. 

 

Our deepest condolences to the family of our long time member Ruth Rudnik on 

her passing. 

 

We our very proud of all our members accomplishments 

and any time they are mentioned it brings us much 

pride. 

 

Bella Kaplan is exhibiting in Hetzer Kinnert 

 

 

http://www.israelquilt.org.il/


 

 

Shoshi Rimmer is exhibiting in a joint exhibition at the Ben Ami Gallery 

 

 

Yemmima Laven and Shoshi Rimmer are exhibiting at the “On the Lake Gallery” 

in Ra’anna. 

 

Shoshi Rimmer and Bella Kaplan are participating in the German quilt show 

NADELWELT in May 2024. 


